Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Cervantes, Ricardo (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 8:28 AM

To: Schneider, Steve (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Owens, Phil (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 391 Topping Street

Good Morning Steve,
| hope our new year finds you and the family well.

| was hoping you could help me with a fire C of O case which is currently under appeal with the City Council where a
property owner operates a pallet recycling business. Our Fire Inspector cited his building for excessive storage of
pallets. Evidently idle pallets have been identified by the Fire Code as being highly flammable. Anyway, he has made the
claim that he would like to considered installing fire sprinklers to make his business more safe, but he was told there is
not enough water pressure in our system to support a fire sprinkler system. This has been confirmed from my staff. He
has asked me if and when the City will be upgrading/maintaining the water supply to his area so he could plan on
installing the sprinklers.

Can you tell me if there is any plan to upgrade the water supply for 391 Topping Street?

Thanks
Ricardo

Ricardo X. Cervantes

Director

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806

P: 651-266-9101
ricardo.cervantes@ci.st.paul.mn.us

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

“DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public
health and safety for all.”



